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08 April 2025 
 
 
Brodie 

 
 
 
Dear Brodie 
 
Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (LGOIMA) 1987 
 
We refer to your official information request dated 06 March 2025 which was 
transferred to us by Wellington Water Limited on 13 March 2025: 
 

“Dear chairman of the wellington water committee. 
As members of governance to hold the board of wellington water to 
account, I request all correspondence to the wellington water board in 
relation to what questions the wellington water board was doing asking of 
its operational team to ensure robust, fit procurement practices prior to 
Service agreements being signed. As a group, you as those that hold the 
governance to account, I need to see evidence that the right questions 
were being asked of the board of directors.” 

 
Answer: 
 
We have no records of correspondence relating to your request in Campbell 
Barry’s inbox. 
 
The Committee meetings are the forum through which the Committee holds the 
Board to account. Please review publicly available information in the Committee 
papers and the live streams. 
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Examples of written correspondence can also be found in these papers: 
 

• Committee’s letter of expectation (p88) to the board for 2025/26: 
https://huttcity.infocouncil.biz/Open/2025/03/WWC 14032025 AGN 5432

AT.PDF 
 

• and 2024/25 (p107): 
https://huttcity.infocouncil.biz/Open/2024/07/WWC 26072024 AGN 3277

AT.PDF 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make-an-official-information-act-
request/proactive-releases 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Lakna Siriwardena 
Legal Operations Advisor 
 




